WILTON FIRE DEPARTMENT
OFFICE OF THE FIRE MARSHAL
236 Danbury Road
Wilton, Connecticut 06897
203-834-6249

MEMORANDUM
TO: Michael Wrinn, Town Planner
FROM: Rocco Grosso, Fire Marshaaégb%

SUBJECT: SP#481, 141 Danbury Road
DATE: 25 August 2021

Please be advised that the 8/24/21 revised submittal pages
C-101, C-401, C-602, and C-608 adequately address the Fire
Department’s emergency vehicle access and water supply
needs for this project.



